
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: ACo/SEd 

 

 

20 March 2024 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Yorkshire Wildlife Park – 08 July 2024 

 

We have arranged a visit to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Monday 08 July for the Year 1 children. During their 

visit, the children will have the opportunity to view a range of animals in the park and use their scientific 

knowledge to look for animals belonging to each animal kingdom. We will also be taking part in a hands-on 

educational workshop led by Yorkshire Wildlife Park staff in the woodland classroom called 'Aren't animals 

amazing' with animal artefacts such as feathers, claws and skulls. 

 

The children will need to be in school for 08:35am as the coach to Yorkshire Wildlife Park will be leaving at 

09:30am. The coach will be returning to school at approximately 15:15pm. Your child will need to wear school 

uniform and sensible school shoes for this visit. 

 

As your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, a packed lunch can be provided by school, please confirm 

your child’s choice using the Microsoft Form below. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/dPy8cr5WRY 
 

Please confirm your child’s consent through ParentPay. The total cost for this event is £20.00 per child, which 

is payable by ParentPay only, either online through the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. For us to 

secure the event, it is important that we receive payment prior to the trip taking place. Please ensure payment 

is made by Sunday 30 June 2024. 

 

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer experiences such as 

this if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay for the event, please come in and discuss this 

with us. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss A Cockles 

Teacher 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/dPy8cr5WRY

